
 

 

29th September 2022 

Dear Families, 

We are excited to share with you a special menu day on Thursday 6th October 2022. On this day we 
are celebrating Mr Nourish’s birthday! Please see the attached menu on offer for the day. 

If your child doesn’t normally have a school meal and would like to try a meal on this extra fun day, 
please do let your class teacher know. 

A one off payment can be made quickly and easily via our secure online system 'Pay360'. If you don’t 
already have an account, please contact the school office. 

If your child is entitled to free school meals but usually has a packed lunch, we would also encourage 
them to try a school meal on this day.  Thank you for your support. 
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